
 

September 22, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
We provide this most recent update to inform you 5 residents and 1 
staff member tested positive for COVID, cases are on the first and second floors. At this point all group 
activities and communal dining have also been cancelled.  
 
We will conduct another round of testing on Friday and another Monday.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns.  
 
Have a nice weekend, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


